What have we been doing this week?

Wow another week has flown by at school. What a fun and busy week learning we have had. The reception children have settled in well and have enjoyed making new friends, exploring the environment and learning the school rules. The year one children have enjoyed learning all about their book Where The Wild Things Are, getting to know their teachers, Jigsaw lessons and reading. The year two children have continued to enjoy their learning all about India and have particularly enjoyed: learning about pumpkins, making Barfi, Speed Stacking and getting to know their teachers.

We would like to say a huge thank you for supporting the new one way system when picking up and dropping off your children.

Technology

To ensure you are up to date with all school notices please ensure you have the following apps downloaded:

Reception only—Tapestry to enable you to access your child's learning journey.

Whole school—Parent mail (for access to all school communications, payment items and forms) and Pupil Asset Parents (lunches)

Home Learning

We would encourage you to read with your child as much as possible at home.

Home learning for each year group will be sent out at a later date.



Year 2

Please remember to send in your pet or favourite animal photos to Miss Humphrey at:

deputydrayton@istnorfolk.co.uk

We have already received lots so thank you





Friends

We have a very active friends committee who contribute significantly to the school. If you are interested in joining them to stay informed and get involve please join the Annual General Meeting. Everyone is welcome.

Due to COVID Restrictions on gatherings, this will take place

by online Meeting

Online Meeting

7pm 6th October 2020

To register for attendance please email

dcisfriends@gmail.com

Or via our Facebook page



Birthdays

Due to the current COVID outbreak we are no longer able to share sweets/cakes on birthdays.



Reception

A huge thank you to all of the Reception parents for their help and support in settling the children. They have done really well during their first few weeks at school and we can't wait to see them grow and develop this coming year.

Please remember to contact the school office before the teacher directly to ensure your query goes to the correct per-



Reminders

Please remember to label all items your child brings to school.

Please ensure your child brings their coat everyday and has a pair a wellies in school.

Thank you



Parents evenings

Due to COVID restrictions we are currently looking into how we will be contacting you regarding how your child is settling in. We will update you in due course.



Drayton Community Infant School are registered with Operation Encompass. This means that Norfolk Police will contact the school concerning any domestic incidents which involve the families of our children the day after the incident occurred. If you have any questions, please speak to Karen Winter.